
 
 

  
 Transportation Board 

 

TO: TRANSPORTATION BOARD                                  DATE: OCTOBER 6, 2021 
 
FROM: PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT                           WARDS: ALL  
 
SUBJECT: CITY ATTORNEY’S OFFICE (CAO) – BROWN ACT TRAINING  

ISSUE:  

Receive oral presentation from the City Attorney’s Office on the Brown Act  

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Transportation Board receive and file the CAO Brown Act presentation.  
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On an annual basis the CAO presents the Brown Act to the Transportation board to benefit 
new members and serve as a refresher course to returning board members.  

DISCUSSION:  

The CAO will be presenting an update on the Brown Act, including new rules regarding social 
media use.  

FISCAL IMPACT:  

There is no cost associated with this presentation. 1 

 

Prepared by:    Philip Nitollama T.E., City Traffic Engineer 
Approved by:   Gilbert Hernandez, Public Works Director 
 
Attachments: 

1. Presentation 
 

 
 


